
As Congress considers spectrum legislation, local viewers – your constituents – are making it clear: Local TV is important to 
them and must be protected. 

Local TV stations have been educating their viewers on the spectrum debate in Washington, D.C. As a result, in the last week alone: 

More than 18,000 Americans nationwide called their members of Congress.

More than 33,000 emails were sent to legislators.  

More than 54,000 visited TheFutureofTV.org to learn more and take action. 

Are you listening? 

Don’t let viewers be hurt by action that limits television’s ability to innovate or jeopardizes the local news, emergency  
information and high-quality programming on which hundreds of millions of Americans rely.

The future of TV is bright, and we want to ensure it stays that way.
™

Your Constituents are 
Standing Up for Local TV

www.TheFutureofTV.org


